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Chart BA2500-2 
 
Shore Street Proposed Promenade, Quay and Pontoons/Marina – affecting Commercial and 
Fishing Vessels, Leisure Craft, Commercial Sea Faring Excursions, Canoeists/Kayakers and 
Other Marine Vessels 
 
Works to the Inner Harbour area, between the north face of the Main Pier and Shore Street, 
will be ongoing until June 2023. 
 
This work will include widening of Shore Street, seawards, to construct a new promenade and 
revetment; construction of a new sheet piled quay at the inner corner of the harbour where 
Shore Street meets the access to the bus terminus; dredge deepening of the Inner Harbour by 
marine and land-based plant; and installation of pontoons on piled supports and of a floating 
attenuator on chain moorings, to form a new marina. 
 
These works will affect Commercial and Fishing Vessels, Leisure Craft, Commercial Sea Faring 
Excursions, Canoeists/Kayakers and any other Vessels using the Harbour.  
 
All vessels wishing to use the harbour facilities must contact the Harbour Authority on 07739 
951178 or VHF 14 pre-arrival for an update on accessibility. 
 
 
 
Kevin Peach 
Chief Executive / Harbourmaster 
Ullapool Harbour Trust 
Phone:     01854 612724 
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